
Bid F/A and GDO Pickup Trip Request Folder Deletion Reminder 

 

Dear Flight Attendant, 

We want to remind you: 

 

• Once you have secured your preferred pairing on the date of your request, DELETE any 

preferences you may have previously entered for that specific date.  
 

• The program could potentially swap your desired pairing for one of your other 
preferences still listed in the system. 
 

• The reason for this is the program is designed to view “pairing/no pairing” on your line 
when processing swaps.  It will not recognize that you have already picked up the 
pairing that you want as your first preference. 

 

For questions or concerns, please fill out the Flica Inquiry form located on the IFS website. 

 
 

 


